CONSTRUCTION

April 20, 2021 Job #50058

Charlie Griffith, AICP

City of Waukesha, Association Planner

201 Delafield Street

Waukesha, WI 53188

Re: Silverian Spring - Ventilation

Dear Charlie:

In order to get ventilation to the sub-basement we would do the following:
e Remove a 10’-0” x 5'-0” sidewalk slab.
e Hand dig out old ventilation pipe.
e Remove old sleeve and install new sleeve with a heavy-duty grill.
e Back-fill and install new sidewalk.

The cost for the above work is $ 4,700.00.

Yours Truly,

Robert F. Ford
President
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